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17 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Christmas Lunch – Thursday 16th December 

 
Our Christmas lunch will take place on Thursday 16th December.  A copy of the menu is attached to this 
letter. 

 

If you would like your child to have the Christmas meal, there are two ways you can order: 
 

1. Order in the normal way via www.mealselector.co.uk, no later than Sunday 5th December. 
 

OR 

 

2. Order via Parentmail PMX, no later than 9am on Wednesday 24th November. 
 

Children entitled to Free School Meals:  If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and usually has a 
hot lunch on a Thursday, we will order them a Christmas lunch.  However, if your child does not 
usually have a hot meal on a Thursday but you would like them to have the Christmas lunch; you 
must notify the office by 9am on Wednesday 24th November.  You do not need to order this via 
Parentmail or www.mealselector.co.uk. 

 

If you are unsure about whether a lunch will be ordered for your child, please contact the school office.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
For South Bersted School   

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 

 

 



 

 

 


